
Learning focus
Diversity across the curriculum. 

We are incredibly lucky at William Stockton as we are
blessed with such a diverse community.  We ensure that

we embrace this diversity to create a positive and
inclusive learning environment.  The rich tapestry of our

school enables us to share many different experiences
and gain an understanding of others as well.  

We aim to support each child within our school,
developing a feeling of belonging. We ensure that our

curriculum celebrates this diversity so that the children
gain an understanding of the world around them.  

Dates and Notices
Monday 22nd January - 5/6M visit to the library
Monday 22nd January 3:15 - Y6 Parents
residential meeting
Wednesday 24th January - Friday 26th January -
Year 2 residential
Friday 2nd February - 3/4M class assembly
Monday 5th February - 3/4M visit to the library
Wednesday 7th February - Friday 9th February
- Y4 residential

Number Smart Kleo Lockyer-William

Self Smart Isabelle Parsons

People Smart Charlotte Woodiwiss 

Art Smart Defne Vatansever 

Body Smart Elacie-Mae Murray

Music Smart George Kendall

Nature Smart Archie Richards

Word Smart David Saville 

Smart Learner Junior Ballantyne

Class Percentage

RG 97%

1KMc 96%

3/4M 96%

5/6F 95%

Attendance

Winners
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Attendance WOW!

Well done to Nicholas Predel

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Our walking bus has been a resounding success - thank you to those that have signed the contract and joined it.  We have an older pupil
who has been nominated as our deputy walking bus lead to support the younger children as well - well done Leo for doing a great job!

SMART Awards

 Snow and ice have been all around us this week, but it hasn’t
dampened our passion and joy for learning at school. Instead, we
have used the weather to support us with our learning and made

the most of it by linking it to our curriculum where we can.
Hopefully, the weather will begin to warm up soon and we will soon

be able to identify signs of new life and growth. 

Thank you to 3/4D

for an excellent

assembly today

sharing their

learning

William Stockton Weekly

5/6F and 5/6C had a
great trip to the

library this week -
other classes will be
going soon.  Please

see the dates below
Reception have been walkingaround our local area looking atwhat is around them for theirknowledge and understandingof the world - we are so proud oftheir behaviour.  Whatambassadors for the school




